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Dean’s Response to the Sociology Program Review 
 

May 15, 2017 

 

 

I appreciate the work of the program review team (Drs. Mary Virnoche, Barbara Wachocki, and 

Eric Ewert) in producing their thoughtful report, and the work of the Sociology faculty as 



2 

 

strengthening the program’s “culture of advisement,” and on incorporating the new Starfish 

software, with its ability to flag students with problems and alert advisors.  I might add that the 

College’s two full-time advisors are an additional advising resource, particularly on general 

University graduation requirements. 

 

Public sociologists 

The review team recommends hiring “scholar activists or public sociologists” as adjunct faculty 

members who could support the engaged community pathway.  The faculty believes that, now 

that they will be at full-strength of six full-time, tenure-track faculty, they can address this need 

internally, though they envision inviting such public figures to campus to lecture and meet with 

students. 

 

 

The review team’s report is quite positive about the Sociology program.  It finds no serious 

weaknesses, and its recommendations are aimed at enhancing what the program already does 

well.  I find the program’s responses to these recommendations appropriate. I share the review 

team’s very positive assessment of the Sociology program, and stand ready to support the faculty 

in their work to continuously improve the program’s quality  

 

 

  


